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October 18, 2023 
 
K. Paleczny 
General Manager 
London Transit Commission 
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on October 17, 2023  
resolved: 
 
That the following BE APPOINTED to the London Transit Commission for the term 
ending November 14, 2026: 

• Jacqueline Madden 

• David Little (4.2/25/SPPC) 

 
 

 
 
M. Schulthess 
City Clerk 
/hw 
 
cc: C. Roy, Executive Assistant, London Transit Commission  
 J. Madden 
 D. Little 
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